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Fisheries negotiations for 2024 
 

I am writing to outline the approach the Government is taking to the fisheries negotiations 

taking place this autumn. 

The UK will continue to be a pragmatic, forward-leaning negotiating partner and demon-

strate leadership across all forums in which we operate. We will work to the objectives set 

out in the Fisheries Act and Joint Fisheries Statement, and seek to ensure the long-term 

sustainability of fisheries, support the blue economy and the long-term economic growth 

of the fishing industry across the UK.  

We have recently agreed with coastal States to set the Total Allowable Catches (TACs) 

for the three main stocks we share in the North East Atlantic at the levels advised by sci-

entists at the International Council for the Exploration of the Sea and will continue to ad-

vocate for sharing arrangements on these stocks that ensure we collectively do not fish 

above the TAC.  

We have started bilateral negotiations with the EU and will shortly commence negotia-

tions on the stocks we manage trilaterally with Norway and the EU. These negotiations 

focus on catch limits for 2024 for a range of species, access arrangements with the EU 

for certain species not covered by the UK-EU Trade and Cooperation Agreement, and 

other fisheries management measures including for non-quota stocks. 

We will be attending a number of Annual Meetings of Regional Fisheries Management 

Organisations (RFMOs), for which our objectives are to ensure that fisheries for RFMO 

stocks are managed sustainably, to maximise fishing opportunities for the UK, and to en-

sure that RFMOs adopt measures that protect ecosystems and combat illegal, unreported 

and unregulated fishing.  

Finally, we will be meeting with Norway and the Faroe Islands under our respective Fish-

eries Framework Agreements to negotiate possible quota exchanges and access to wa-

ters for 2024.  

I will provide a Written Ministerial Statement once we conclude our negotiations.  

Yours sincerely, 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Rt. Hon. Mark Spencer MP 


